
From: Dick, James F - DNR [mailto:James.Dick@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 2:16 PM 
To: BELLING, MARK C. 
Cc: Meyer, Daniel L - DNR 
Subject: RE: No response on flag stunt in Milwaukee 
  
Mark, 
  
Thank you for your email but as we said earlier, we looked into this situation and are satisfied 
that it was an accident that was corrected when discovered. End of story. 
  
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
  
Jim Dick 
Communications Director 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
james.dick@wisconsin.gov 
 
 dnr.wi.gov 
     

 
From: BELLING, MARK C.  
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 2:05 PM 
To: Dick, James F - DNR <James.Dick@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Meyer, Daniel L - DNR <Daniel.Meyer@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: No response on flag stunt in Milwaukee 

  

  

  

Mark Belling 
Afternoon Host 3pm-6pm / News-Talk 1130, WISN 

iHeartMedia, Western Great Lakes Region 

 

  

  

 I am STILL waiting for someone to call me back. 
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The man who informed of the incident and took a photo of the flag told me the security guard at the 
building told him the flag was turned upsdie down “because everything is upside down under 
Trump.”   If true, this doesn’t seem inadvertant. 

  

I cannot fathom how a flag could be hoisted without someone noticing it was upside down. 

  

Did the same thing happen at your MLK facility in 2011? 

 
From: Dick, James F - DNR [mailto:James.Dick@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 8:18 AM 
To: BELLING, MARK C. 
Subject: FW: No response on flag stunt in Milwaukee 

  

Mark, 

  

You made a pretty big assumption in your email to the Secretary yesterday. 

  

We looked into it and found It was neither a stunt nor deliberate. It was an accident that was 
corrected as soon as it was discovered. End of story. 

  

We are committed to service excellence. 

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

  

Jim Dick 
Communications Director 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
james.dick@wisconsin.gov 
 
 dnr.wi.gov 
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From: Meyer, Daniel L - DNR  
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 7:29 AM 
To: Dick, James F - DNR <James.Dick@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: No response on flag stunt in Milwaukee 

  

  

Sent from my iPhone 

 
Begin forwarded message: 

 
From: "BELLING, MARK C."  
Date: March 22, 2018 at 2:48:17 PM CDT 
To: "Daniel.Meyer@wisconsin.gov" <Daniel.Meyer@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: No response on flag stunt in Milwaukee 

Mr Meyer 

  

I contacted your communications chief who has not responded to my calls.   I spoke to your Milwaukee 
office director who claimed not to be aware of the stunt.  I called your office directly. 

  

I am inquiring about the stunt this morning in which the American flag was deliberately hung upside 
down by DNR employees at the MLK Drive office in Milwaukee.   The Milwaukee director told me he 
knew nothing about it.   He seemed to show no interest in investigating it. 

  

My program begins at 3 

  

Mark Belling 
Afternoon Host 3pm-6pm / News-Talk 1130, WISN 

iHeartMedia, Western Great Lakes Region 
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